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         Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

In September 2010, a 2005 Four Winns 210 Bowrider was stolen from the side of Highway 7 between 

Maple Ridge and Mission. On September 26th 2013 Stolen Boats Canada received a call regarding the 

stolen Four Winns. The caller stated that the vessel listed on Stolen Boats Canada’s web page was 

currently being stored in the Fraser Valley Region. As a result, Chris Small Marine Surveyors attended 

the location and assisted the Mission RCMP in confirming the identity of the vessel. The investigation into 

its theft is ongoing. 
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